
118 N. CLARK STREET, ROOM 567 
CHICAGO, IL 60602 
312.603.4400 OFFICE 

312.603.6688 FAX 
E-MAIL: john.daley@cookcountyil.gov 

October 8, 2020 

Mr. Matt De Leon 

COMMISSIONER - 1FH DISTRICT 
COOK COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

Secretary to the Board of Commissioners 
118 N. Clark Street, Room 436 
Chicago, IL 60602 

Dear Mr. DeLeon, 

J O HN P. DA LEY 
CHAIRMAN 

COMMITTEE ON FINANCE 

The Finance Committee of the Board of Commissioners of Cook County has scheduled the meetings 
listed below for the purpose of conducting public hearings on the Executive Budget Recommendation. 

Thursday, October 29, 2020, IO A.M. 

Thursday, October 29, 2020, 5:30 P.M. 

Due to the ongoing health and safety concerns associated with the COVID-19 pandemic, the public 
hearings will be held via virtual meeting rather than an in-person meeting. Public speakers can register 
with the Secretary to the Board of Commissioner's office and appear before the Board to speak at the 
virtual meetings. 

Sincerely, r~/,i?~ 
John P. Daley 
Chairman, Finance Committee 
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